
 

PRESS STATEMENT 
 

 

Addis Ababa, July 24, 2015: Today on the 24th July 2015, the IGAD Special Envoys 

handed over the Proposed Compromise Agreement on the Resolution of the 

Conflict in the Republic of South Sudan, which is the outcome of the extensive 

negotiations South Sudanese Parties and Stakeholders have been undertaking since 

the IGAD mediated negotiations that began in January 2014, to the South Sudanese 

Parties and Stakeholders in the presence of the IGAD-PLUS Special Envoys and 

Representatives. 

This was preceded by the IGAD-PLUS Consultation that was held from 21 to 23 July 

2015, during which the IGAD–PLUS Special Envoys and Representatives unanimously 

endorsed the Proposed Compromise Agreement and expressed their full support for 

its implementation.  

The South Sudanese Parties and Stakeholders are now expected to go back and 

consult with their respective leadership and resume negotiations on 5th August 2015 

here in Addis Ababa. ### End. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information, please contact: 
Mr. Hailemichael Gebreselasie | Communications Officer | Office of the IGAD Special Envoys for South Sudan 
E-mail: haile.michael@igad.int | Tel: +251.924.909.948 
For updates, please visit http://southsudan.igad.int  
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